
 

For more information on this release or images, 
please contact: Andy Jeffery 
Email:  townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk 
Tel: 01483 523075 
Release Date:  23 December 2019 

 

   Follow us on: 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 
 

GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL ANNOUNCES MAYOR ELECT AND DEPUTY MAYOR ELECT 
FOR 2020/2021 
 

Godalming Town Council is delighted to announce that at the meeting of the Full Council held on 

19 December 2019, Councillor Michael Steel was nominated as Mayor Elect for the civic year 

2020/21 and is due to take up the role at the Annual Meeting of the Council to be held on 

Wednesday, 6 May 2020.  Council members also approved the nomination of Councillor Shirley 

Wardell as the Deputy Mayor Elect for the Civic Year 2020/2021.   

 

 

 

 

mailto:townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk

